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BOIL WATER NOTICE - RESCINDED 

SUN VALLEY WATER SYSTEM USERS 
 

                                                                                                            March 23, 2023 

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen in consultation with the Interior Health Authority is 
rescinding the Boil Water Notice issued March 13, 2023, for the Sun Valley water system.  
 
For further information, please contact the Utilities Department at (250) 490-4135 or toll free at 1-877-
610-3737. For after-hours water emergencies call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
RDOS Utilities 


